9th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

INSPECTION OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

The Catholic Life, Religious Education, and Collective Worship in our school is shortly to be inspected as part of the programme of regular school inspections. As this is a Catholic school the Archbishop has appointed the Department for Christian Education to carry out this task.

The inspectors will spend one day in the school observing lessons, talking to staff and children, analysing data and discussing emerging issues with senior managers. The inspection ends in a written report that the governors are expected to send you.

If you have any views about the Catholic nature of our school and the provision of Religious Education you can write to the inspectors via the school. Anything that you say will be treated in confidence.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. M. Lawrence,

Chair of Governors.